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The “Keep left unless overtaking” rule needs to be re-addressed.  
 

The rule needs to be to keep to the furthest left lane as possible.  
 

Too many times have I been driving on 4 lane highways listed at 110 with people driving 90-100 in 
the 3rd right lane, completely oblivious to people now having to “undertake” them using the other 

lanes on the left which should be for cars moving at a slower pace. There have been multiple 
scenarios where I have seen p-players and even l-platers in the middle or right lanes. It is 

dangerous and needs to be fixed. I also believe there will be less traffic on the roads if this is 
readdressed correctly.  

 
Introduce a new fine which sees highway patrol vehicles actually pull people over and fine them, 

possibly even a demerit point or two and people will get the idea very quickly.  
 

We are the only modern country that seems to struggle with the idea of keeping left. 

 


